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TOWN OF BEDFORD PLANNING BOARD 

PUBLIC NOTICE 

 

The Bedford Planning Board will be conducting a site walk on Thursday, August 13, 2020 at 11 

a.m. to view the property proposed for a 238-unit multifamily development, including a 142-unit 

workforce housing development in two four-story buildings and a 96-unit elderly housing 

development in one four-story building, on South River Road, Lots 35-98-5 and 35-98-40. 

Parking for the site walk is available on the west side of South River Road directly opposite             

Iron Horse Drive. 

 

The site walk is open to the public. 

 


